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Hall Estill Welcomes Attorney Fred Kempf to Oklahoma City Office
 Hall Estill, Oklahoma’s leading regional law firm, with offices in Oklahoma City, Tulsa, Denver and
Northwest Arkansas, has announced the addition of John Frederick “Fred” Kempf, Jr. as a Shareholder in
the Oklahoma City office. 

“Fred is a wonderful addition to our shareholder team and will be a great representative of our firm,” said
Mike Cooke, managing partner for Hall Estill. “We are excited that our Oklahoma City office continues to
grow and we appreciate Fred’s dedication to the law and client service.” 

With over 40 years of experience in Oklahoma City, Kempf concentrates his practice on real property law,
real estate and oil and gas title work, including title insurance defense, title curative and quiet title work,
commercial and transactional law, property leasing, oil and gas, estate planning, and probate. He graduated
from the Oklahoma City University School of Law. 

In addition to being a member of the Oklahoma Bar Association, Kempf is a member of the Oklahoma Bar
Association’s Title Examination Standards Committee, Oklahoma City Real Property Lawyers Association
and the Oklahoma City Mineral Lawyers Society. He is also a community advocate with membership in
Oklahoma City’s Rotary Club 29, the Oklahoma City Men’s Dinner Club and Christ the King Catholic
Church.
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